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A lthough we are still two
months away from the full
slate of LTCI sessions

planned for the SOA’s 2000 Spring
Meeting in Las Vegas, planning has
already begun for the 2000 Annual
Meeting, to be held October 15-18
at the Sheraton
Chicago.

Your LTCI
Section Council and
you, its members,
have shown tremen-
dous enthusiasm for
the LTCI sessions
at recent SOA meet-
ings. We intend to
maintain and build
on that enthusiasm to offer another
full slate of sessions at the Annual
Meeting. However, your Council
needs your help to make those
sessions as successful as possible.

Now is your opportunity to
suggest speakers or to volunteer to
present or share your ideas. Maybe
you belong to another SOA Section
and would like to learn more about
how the activities of that Section
pertain specifically to LTCI. Maybe
you have strong feelings about what
type of sessions — panel discus-
sions, workshops, teaching sessions,
interactive discussions — provide
the best opportunity for session
attendees to learn and share ideas

about the evolving LTCI market.
Whatever your input, we want to
hear from you.

Please contact me, any of your
LTCI Section Council representa-
tives, or your LTCI Section

Newsletter Editor with your
thoughts. Let’s start a tradition of
excellence for SOA Annual Meeting
LTCI sessions!

Greg Gurlik, FSA, is vice presi-
dent and actuary, Long Term
Care, at Fortis Insurance
Company, Milwaukee, WI and a
member of the LTCI Section
Council. He can be reached at:
gagurlik@us.fortis.com.
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